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COMMITTEE 

STATE OF MAINE 
SENATE 

lllTH LEGISLATURE 
FIRST REGULAR SESSION 

" " AMENDMENT to A 

(Filing No. S-19) 

L.D. 661 

S.P. 224, 
L.L!. 661, Bill, "AN ACT 1:0 Permit 1:he Petition of 
Local Referendum by the State Liquor Commission." 

Amend the Bill by striking out all of the first 
paragraph after the amending clause and inserting in 
its place the following: 

'In a municipality where the State Liquor Commis­
sion operates a state liquor store in which the 
inhabitants of the municipality have not previously 
voted upon the question in subsection 5, the State 
Liquor Commission may request that the municipality 
vote upon that question by sending a written request 
for a vote to the municipal officials. If the munici­
pal officials agree to the commission's request, they 
may proceed by following the procedures established 
in this section. No subsequent vote may be taken on 
the question in subsection 5, except by petition of 
the inhabitants of the municipality.' 

STATEMENT OF FACT 

Under the original version of the bill, municipal 
officials had to vote on the Sunday opening question 
if the State Liquor Commission requested it. This 
amendment changes that provision so that municipal 
officials may choose whether or not to agree to hold 
a vote on the question in Title 28, section 101, sub­
section 5. 
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